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 Dear parents/caregiver or our Showquest super stars, 

    

 After an incredible first-place win in the junior division of Showquest Waikato, we went on to achieve a 
        Alongside  this, our team also received various excellence awards 
 and special recognitions. We are immensely proud of our   and especially of the    involved  in 
 Showquest —  do the mahi, get the treats! 

 We would like to sincerely thank you for your support in ensuring your child/ren attended rehearsals, 
 brought back their notices, had the required costume elements, and arrived at school prepared on show 
 day. We hope you had a chance to see the performance either on stage or online. 

 The Showquest team will be performing their piece one last time for the school on      . 
 Tamariki will be in costume; however, we ask that their hair be done at home.         
   They will be released from regular class for  the day to get ready, perform, and help with pack down. 
 We also plan to celebrate  with  them that afternoon. 

 Please let us know if your child/ren will not be at school that day. You can either: 

 ●     or   
 ●       us in A2 or A5 

 If we do not hear from you, we will assume your child will be participating. Unfortunately, we are unable to 
 change the performance date, so it’s essential your child is            
     They must check in with their classroom  kaiako first. 

 If you have any    or concerns, please don’t hesitate  to email Ms A or Mrs GW. 

 We cannot wait to see our superstar tamariki take the stage again. 

 Ngā mihi nui, 
 Nicole Antoniadis (Ms A)  Pauline Gardener Ward (Mrs GW) 
 Arts Coordinator/Teacher - A5/Co-director Showquest  Teacher - A2/Co-director Showquest 
 nantoniadis@kns.ac.nz  pgardener@kns.ac.nz 


